
Town of New Hartford 
Recreation Commission 

August 17, 2022 
Notice of cancellation 

 

 

 

The regular meeting of the Recreation Commission has been cancelled due to lack of agenda. 

A Special Meeting will be called as necessary. 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Christine Hayward, Administrative Assistant 

 


